
University of Louisville – Faculty Senate – Academic Programs Committee 
Committee Report for May 5, 2021 Faculty Senate Meeting 

Prepared by Reginald Bruce, Ph.D., Committee Chair (Management, College of Business) 
 
 
The Academic Programs Committee reviewed two proposals from A&S. The first proposal is an 
undergraduate ethics program. The second proposal is a graduate certificate in healthcare ethics.  We 
found the utilization of existing resources to accomplish these programs something that could provide a 
model for other areas on campus. These proposals have been revised and submitted to the full Faculty 
Senate for their consideration at the May meeting. 
 
In addition, APC has received three program closure proposals – Atmospheric Sciences BS, Instructional 
Technology MEd, and Literacy Education MEd. The Planning and Budget committee has forwarded on 
their review regarding the financial impact of these closures and the APC will review and discuss these 
proposals and come forth to the June Faculty Senate meeting with our recommendations. 
 
 
 
 
 


